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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
      I am compelled to comment on the submissions from a small number of companies
who can only gain from the project. I am amazed that these companies feel in a position to
influence the application in any way, when they have not demonstrated an understanding
of any of the issues arising from the process so far. 
      There is a striking similarity between these companies' overriding attitudes and the
applicants, in that the project is so big and important, that it must proceed. I strongly feel
the process should not be influenced by these submissions,exactly because the project is so
large with potentially severe implications. Correct due process needs to be carried out
without influence. 
      
      Thank You For Your Attention,      Colin King.      20022983. 




